
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 12/22/2010 12:59:51 PM

'pejman.moshfegh@cpuc.ca.gov' (pejman.moshfegh@cpuc.ca.gov); 
'bezawit.dilgassa@cpuc.ca.gov' (bezawit.dilgassa@cpuc.ca.gov)
'jf2@cpuc.ca.gov' (jf2@cpuc.ca.gov); 'frl@cpuc.ca.gov' (frl@cpuc.ca.gov); 
'ljw@cpuc.ca.gov' (ljw@cpuc.ca.gov); 'jlo@cpuc.ca.gov' (jlo@cpuc.ca.gov); Stock, 
William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3); 
'joc@cpuc.ca.gov' (joc@cpuc.ca.gov); 'jmh@cpuc.ca.gov' (jmh@cpuc.ca.gov); 
'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov); 'rwc@cpuc.ca.gov' (rwc@cpuc.ca.gov); 
'psb@cpuc.ca.gov' (psb@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E's Response to CPSD's Data Request PG&E 02-Questions 3 and 4 Regarding 

Gas Odor Calls
Mr. Moshfegh and Ms. Dilgassa,
Attached are PG&E's responses to questions 3-4 of your Data Request PG&E-02 sent to PG&E on November 2, 
2010. Please note that the attachments supporting the Excel spreadsheets in this response (see listing below) 
are voluminous and will therefore be provided on a CD, which will be delivered to you.

Question 3
«...» «...» «...» «...» «...» «...»

The 163 field order attachments (Attachments 2A-2FG), which supplement the Question 3-Attachment 2
spreadsheet will be delivered via CD.

Question 4

«...» «...» «...»

The 117 field order attachments (Attachments 1A-1DM). which supplement the Question 4-Attachment 1
spreadsheet, and the 82 WAV file attachments, which supplement the Question 4-Attachment 2 spreadsheet.
will be delivered via CD.

This response contains sensitive personal information pertaining to PG&E employees and customers, including 
their names and work/resident locations. For this reason, and only for this reason, PG&E is providing this 
response to CPSD pursuant to Public Utilities Code section 583. The dissemination of customer and employee 
information contained in this response raises privacy concerns. Therefore, PG&E believes that such information 
should remain confidential and not be subject to public disclosure.

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding our responses.

Redacted

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
77 Beale Street, MC B9A
San Francisco, CA 94105
Redacted

SB GT&S 0494082

mailto:pejman.moshfegh@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:bezawit.dilgassa@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:jf2@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:frl@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:ljw@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:jlo@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:joc@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:jmh@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:pac@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:rwc@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:psb@cpuc.ca.gov


This email is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, 
confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law, including the attorney-client privilege. If the reader of this email is not the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. Do 
not disclose the contents to anyone. If you have received this communication in error, please return the original message to the sender via

email.
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